
We would like to inform the
public  that  the  Urban
Pathways  K-5  College
Charter  School  Board
Meeting originally scheduled
for March 19, 2025 has been
postponed  to  March  30,
2025.  The meeting time will
be announced at a later date.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us

/j/87618029749?pwd=8blXhb
AujEFuUCg1000M2WraM1Wc

aO.1
Meeting

ID: 876 1802 9749
Passcode: 9yZU4V


